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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the Phonics screening check. You 
will have received information about the screening check whilst your child was in 
Year 1 but this did not go ahead due to the impact of the COVID 19. This term your 
child will be given the opportunity to complete the Phonics screening check in line 
with all children who are currently in Year 2. This is a check provided by the 
government to determine each child’s ability to decode words using their phonics 
knowledge. 
 
Your child will be sitting the screening check on the W/C 30th November and the 
results of this will inform how we can meet your child’s phonics needs in school. You 
will have the outcome of this screening, once the statutory Quality assurance has 
been undertaken and hopefully before Christmas. 
 
If you have any questions about the screening check or phonics after reading this 
letter then please speak to your child’s class teacher or email 
admin@oakleyvaleprimary.org. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Miss Goodman (Phonics lead) & Mrs Johnson (KS1 Assistant Principal) 
 
 
 

 


